
 

Downtown Sanford Marina Information 
for Thursday, July 4, 2024 

 

The public boat ramps at Downtown Sanford Marina will close 
at 8 AM on July 4th. All remaining vehicles and trailers will be 

towed.  Emergency Management will secure and monitor the 
area to ensure a safe fireworks show.  Limited parking is 

available in the Municipal Parking Lot located at Palmetto 
Avenue and Seminole Boulevard. 

 

Boats, already in the water by 8 AM and in the east basin, may 
enter Lake Monroe until 4 PM.  No vessels may enter or exit the 
east basin of Downtown Sanford Marina after 4 PM due to the 

safety zone required for the fireworks show.  

 

All boats may enter back into the Marina’s east basin after the 
fireworks show and the Fire Marshall gives the all-clear 

following a safety check.  (Approximately 10:15 PM) 

Thank you for helping us make this a safe 4th of July! 

www.sanfordfl.gov/events/ 

 

http://www.sanfordfl.gov/

